
From: Mikaela Sanders   
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 9:11 PM 
To: TownCouncil Mailbox <towncouncil@crgov.com> 
Subject: Support for Ordinance No. 2019-042 
 
Dear Town Council Members,  
 
As I understand it, the Planning Commission recently recommended approval of Ordinance No. 
2019-042 An Ordinance Amending Title 17 of the Castle Rock Municipal Code By Adoption Of 
A New Chapter 17.51 Entitled Dissimilar Residential Interface Regulations. 
 
As a constituent of District 2, James Townsend's District, I would like to personally show 
my support for this Ordinance and ask that you vote to approve this at the meeting on 
Tuesday, 12/17/19.  As I see it, this Ordinance would be in the best interest of current and future 
resident's of the Town of Castle Rock and help to protect our property values as our town 
continues to grow.   
 
Mr. Townsend, I hope I can count on you to vote in support of this ordinance. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mikaela Sanders 

 
Castle Rock, CO 80108  
 




